Cresrer Scnoon Districr
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Telephone 908.879.7373
‘ Fax 908.879.8670
Dr. Christina Van Woert Tanya Dawson

Superintendent of Schools School Business Administrator/
Board Secretary

Friday June 13, 2018
Dear Members of the Sustainability Commission,

This letter serves to confirm membership of our Sustainable Jersey Committee (“Green Team”™) in the Chester School District.
This team was first established on December 19, 2017 and was renewed in August, 2017,

Business Office/District

Dr, Christina VanWoert, Superintendent.

Melissa Simmons, School Business Administrator, Through January 2018

Tanya Dawson, School Business Administrafor, Current

Susan Andersen, Student Data Coordinator

Sharon Ruiz, Accounting Assistant

Michael Dougherty, Supervisor of Technology

Dr. Jeanetie Krone, Director of Special Services

Donna Price, Assistant to the Superintendent

Mariah Hantis, Payroll and Benefits

Sophia Beaudin, Assistant to the Business Administrator / Transportation Coordinator
Carolyn Kleppe-Collins, Board of Education Member

Brian Craig, Food Services Supervisor Pomptonian

Amy Heeres, Food Services Supervisor Pomptonian

Black River Middle School

Kathleen Werner, Spanish Teacher and CEA Member, appointed by CEA Union Leadership
Bragg Intermediate School

Michele Stanton, Principal

Kelly Tompkins, STEM Teacher

Dickerson Elementary School

Melissa Fair, Principal |
Christine Donlon, First Grade Teacher

Nicole Healy, Reading Specialist

Danielle Meekings, Literacy Coach and CEA Member, appointed by CEA Union Leadership
Debra Borchert, Nurse

Robin Matelsky, STEM Teacher

Community Member

Julie Crawford, Chester, NJ Resident

We look forward to participating in the program and to the lasting and positive changes that will occur as a result for the students,
faculty, and community of Chester.

Respectfully,

Christina Van Woert, Ed.D




